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Week 5 
 

Monday 9th Nov 

Naidoc Assembly 
 

Tuesday 10th Nov 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 3 9.15am—

10.45am  
 

Wed 11th November 

Remembrance Day 

Assembly 
 

Trent Barrett Shield for 

Stage 2 teams in 

Gundagai. Students to 

make their own way to 

Gundagai. Parents to 

collect at 2pm 
 

Thursday 12th Nov 

Middle School for Year 6 

at THS 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 4 

9.15am—10.45am 
 

Friday 13th Nov 

Science Day - all stages 

in class 

 

 

Reminder: 

Franklin P&C meeting 

is on Wednesday 

11th November at 

3.15pm in the Cola at 

school. 

All welcome. 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

  

Cook in Action 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING AWARDS  

ACHIEVEMENT Emily Stuart Darcy Roddy 

RESPECT Ivy Zerafa Henry Dowling 

SAFETY Ethan West Sadie Richards 

FRANKLIN STARS — Week 5 
Students who follow our PBL school values of: 

      RESPECT ~ ACHIEVEMENT ~ SAFETY  

   

Jewin-Alexis 

Chisholm 

Jaylee 

Wentworth 

Oliver 

Bass 

 

We are always 
looking at different 
ways of learning 
our sight words. 
This week during 
our Literacy 
session, we played 
‘Sight Word Bingo’ 
to help us add new 
words to our 
vocabulary.  

In mathematics, we enjoy using concrete 
materials to assist us to solve problems. 
Ethan and Max are using dominoes to find 
addition combinations. 

K Cook have 
been enjoying 
their weekly 
tennis lesson 
with Birdy. We 
have been 
learning new 
skills and are 
improving each 
week!  

HONOURS    2020 

Banks Anika Baker, Millie Hargreaves, Brian Quarmby, Carter Coppin 

Cook Chaise Bradshaw, Max Cichocki, Chance Trembath, Evelyn Bradshaw 

Bass Hunter Jones, Lacey Thatcher, Alannah Keenan Jackson, Rayne Barrett 

Flinders Peyton Booby, Harrison Hargreaves, Scarlett Miller, Patrick Corcoran 

Hume Blaze Bergen, Taylor Crane, Todd O’Keefe, Emmitt Rowe 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Banks Evie Thatcher Eddie Johnson 

Cook Ethan West Lilly Steel 

Bass Jaxxon Hodges Imogen Provan 

Flinders Leila Nelson Cooper McNally 

Hume Scarlett Steel Emma Smith 



CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

Congratulations and well done to these students. 

Trent Barrett Shield 

Trent Barrett Shield is on Wednesday 11th November from 9.30am in Gundagai for both boys and girls 

teams. Students are to make their own way over to the playing fields and must remember to bring their 

football gear, hat, lunch, recess and 2 x drink bottles. 

Parents are able to watch their children play but must remain in their vehicles due to Covid 

restrictions and social distancing guidelines. 

Best of luck to all those Stage 2 Franklin students playing on Wednesday. 

Franklin students will be holding a Remembrance Day 

assembly on Wednesday 11th November including a 

minutes silence at 11am to mark the end of World War 

I in 1918. 

Students are asked to wear full school uniform on 

Wednesday as a mark of respect for our Anzac soldiers. 

Stage 3: 

1st - Liam Hardwick 

2nd - Jewin-Alexis Cooke 

3rd - Beau Rossiter 

Stage 2 

1st - David Wang 

2nd - Nicola Walsh 

3rd - Noah Lucas 

Franklin Spelling Bee Results 

Music Count Us In 

Franklin students participated in the national music collaboration called ‘Music Count Us In’ last 

week. This involves our students singing at a particular time with all other participating schools. 



School band is on every Wednesday. Please ensure your child has their band instrument at school on 

Wednesday. 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

Tumut Community Pantry 

Tumut Community Pantry is a Combined Churches initiative which is run 

by volunteers and provides food packages at a reduced cost for those 

who struggle financially. Christmas food hampers are a part of this 

initiative and the volunteers would like to be able to make up 100 bags. 

As part of this program Franklin students are asked to bring in 1 item of 

non-perishable food or other household product that is in use by date 

to be donated to the Community Pantry. 

Items should be dropped in to the office. Please consider sending 

something in for this terrific program. 

Cricket Schools Cup at Franklin 



Kindergarten Orientation 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

On Tuesday and Thursday of last week Kindergarten 2021 students had 

their first two orientation sessions. 

All students had a great time meeting their new teachers and future 

classmates. 

The final two sessions are on Tuesday and Thursday of this week and we 

are sure the new students will be going home excited to begin 

Kindergarten next year at Franklin. 


